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Congratulations to  our 
Hickory STEAM FAIR 

WINNERS!  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hickory Happenings... 
 

Welcome Back!  All of us hope that you and your families enjoyed a 
wonderful Spring Break! During the month of April Hickory students will be 
enjoying  many special school activities.  They will be celebrating the 
success of the Jog-A-Thon by celebrating with class rewards.  Thank you 
Lori Halitzka and committee for your hard work in organizing our Jog A 
Thon!   Thank you Parents for your support! 
Our school STEAM Fair was once again a great success!  Each year we 
see that our students are becoming more familiar with the new Next 
Generation Science Standards. We could not be prouder of our students 
for their accomplishments.  Thank you to all who participated. I hope 
many families were able to visit the exhibition during our Student 
Showcase. The Student Showcase was a huge success enjoyed by all 
families.  The Book Fair was an added feature this year and a big thank 
you to all who supported it.  We always look forward to this very special 
day where parents can see and hear students share their work and their 
accomplishments.  

Safety for all of our students and staff members is always a priority at 
Hickory.  It is for that reason we ask parents to be familiar with our school 
rules and policies.  When on our school campus we ask parents to 
conduct themselves appropriately.   If there is a conflict or a situation that 
needs addressing please report it to the school office.  

April will be filled with many important events.  The 5th grade ​Walk 
Through the Revolution,​  ​Mother Son Dance,​  ​Career Day,​ ​Kindergarten 
Round-up and Teacher Appreciation Week ​will all take place this month.  

Last but certainly not least a HUGE thank you to our school community for 
their constant and generous support. As a result of your participation in 
the Skechers Walk, TEF Car Raffle, Silent Auction, and Restaurant Nights, 
we were able to purchase and install a much needed Play Structure on the 
kindergarten playground!  Make sure you take a look, the kindergarteners 
are THRILLED with their new equipment!   

 Please look for more information in the Communicator in the weeks to 
come.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BxI51h8tK8ysZTFVQlhwaFIzZ0dXUzVVYTZ5WE5nZDBNdFNJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B--9zzkyNcqSSUhoV2RSekdZcEJpSDhySnQwMFJ3MGZXc0RZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B--9zzkyNcqSWWFmSFVlOFp3OXdzUDNtOUlSdWhVUmROZHBN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B--9zzkyNcqSaTBLbVlKbE9mRDdUcklnTjctbE0wc2xDNndR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g6p4OfVp11ld4hb9viBBboLmmEw2AltW/view?usp=sharing
http://w1.hickory.tusd.org/
https://www.kidsa-z.com/main/Login
https://web.stmath.com/entrance/go/EVE6ZE
https://family.titank12.com/Q5ZWXH
http://www.tusd.org/
http://www.cde.ca.gov/
https://www.elpac.org/
http://www.elpac.org/

